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New South Wales NRAS approved participants 
Central Coast 

 
Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Central Coast 

Affordable Management Corporation Pty Ltd 
www.amcnras.com.au 
nras@amcnras.com.au 
07 3555 9500 

 
Wyoming 

Amelie Housing 
www.ameliehousing.org.au 
Admin@amelie.org.au 
1800 950 575 

 
Wadalba 
Watanobi 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

Wadalba 
Watanobbi 
Wyoming 

Community Housing Ltd 
www.chl.org.au 
nswinfo@chl.org.au 
1300 245 468 

 
Wyong 

Evolve Housing Ltd 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
info@evolvehousing.com.au 
1800 693 865 

 
Toukley 

National Affordable Housing Consortium Ltd 
www.nahc.org.au 
info@nahc.org.au 
07 3169 2500 

 
Wyoming 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

Hamlyn Terrace 
Wadalba 
Warnervale 
Woongarrah 
Wyoming 

UnitingCare NSW.ACT 
www.uniting.org/ 
ilu@uniting.org 
1800 864 846 

 
Hamlyn Terrace 

Central West 
 

Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
 
 
 
Bathurst Region 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

 
Gormans Hilll 
Orange 

Housing Plus 
www.housingplus.com.au 
info@housingplus.com.au 
1800 603 300 

 
Gormans Hilll 
Orange 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

 
Bathurst 
Orange 
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Orange City 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

Gormans Hilll 
Orange 

Housing Plus 
www.housingplus.com.au 
info@housingplus.com.au 
1800 603 300 

 
Gormans Hilll 
Orange 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

 
Bathurst 
Orange 

 Far South Coast 
 

Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
 
 
Bega Valley 

Evolve Housing Ltd 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
info@evolvehousing.com.au 
1800 693 865 

 
Kingswood 

Mission Australia Housing Ltd 
www.missionaustralia.com.au 
housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au 
1800 269 672 

Kingswood 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

Kingswood 

Eurobodalla Southern Cross Community Housing Ltd 
    www.scch.org.au 
  1300 757 885 

Batehaven 
Denhams Beach 

 
 
 
 

Shoalhaven 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

 
St Georges Basin 

BlueCHP Ltd 
www.bluechp.com.au 
office@bluechp.com.au 
02 4621 8600 

Worrigee 

 Southern Cross Community Housing Ltd 
  www.scch.org.au 
  1300 757 885 

North Nowra 
Nowra 
St Georges Basin 
West Nowra 
Worrigee 

Illawarra 
 

Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
Wollongong 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

 
Fairy Meadows 

Questus Funds Management Ltd 
www.questus.com.au 
info@questus.com.au 
(08) 6184 8000 

Fairy Meadows 

Shellharbour The Illawarra Community Housing Trust Ltd 
www.housingtrust.org.au 
info@housingtrust.org.au 
02 4254 1166 

Flinders 
Shellharbour 

 
 
 

http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.housingplus.com.au/
mailto:info@housingplus.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.evolvehousing.com.au/
mailto:info@evolvehousing.com.au
http://www.missionaustralia.com.au/
mailto:housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au
http://www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au/
mailto:housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au
http://www.scch.org.au/
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.bluechp.com.au/
mailto:office@bluechp.com.au
http://www.scch.org.au/
http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.questus.com.au/
mailto:info@questus.com.au
http://www.housingtrust.org.au/
mailto:info@housingtrust.org.au


 

 

 
 
Port Macquarie- 
Hastings 

 
 
Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 

www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

 
 

Kendall 
Port Macquarie 

Community Housing Ltd 
www.chl.org.au 
nswinfo@chl.org.au 
1300 245 468 

 
Port Macquarie 
Wauchope 

Hunter 
 

Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
 
Cessnock 

Compass Housing Services Co Ltd 
www.compasshousing.org 
reception@compasshousing.org 
1300 333 733 

 
Cessnock 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

Cessnock 
Clifton 
Heddon Greta 

 Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

Booragul 
Cooranbong 
Mount Hutton 

 Community Housing Ltd  
 www.chl.org.au Booragul 
 nswinfo@chl.org.au  

Lake Macquarie 
1300 245 468  

Compass Housing Services Co Ltd  
 www.compasshousing.org 

reception@compasshousing.org Belmont 
 1300 333 733  
 National Housing Group Pty Ltd  
 www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 

housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
Cameron Park 
Morisset 

 02 9091 0160  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maitland 

Amelie Housing 
www.ameliehousing.org.au 
Admin@amelie.org.au 
1800 950 575 

 
Rydalmere 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 

1800 940 773 

Aberglasslyn 
East Maitland 
Maitland 

Compass Housing Services Co Ltd 
www.compasshousing.org 
reception@compasshousing.org 
1300 333 733 

 
East Maitland 
Maitland 

Hume Community Housing Association Co Ltd 
www.humehousing.com.au 
affordablehousing@humehousing.com.au 
1800 004 300 

 
Maitland 
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National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

 
 
 

Aberglasslyn 
Bolwarra Heights 
Chisholm 
East Maitland 
Gillieston Heights 
Maitland 
Raworth 
Rutherford 
Thornton 

 
Muswellbrook 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

 
Muswellbrook 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newcastle 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

 
Mayfield 
Newcastle 

 
Compass Housing Services Co Ltd 
www.compasshousing.org 
reception@compasshousing.org 
1300 333 733 

Adamstown 
Elermore Vale 
Islington 
Lambton 
Waratah 

National Affordable Housing Consortium Ltd 
www.nahc.org.au 
info@nahc.org.au 
07 3169 2500 

 
Newcastle 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

 
Fletcher 
Shortland 

Twin Rivers Developments Pty. Ltd Wallsend 

 
 
 
Port Stephens 

Compass Housing Services Co Ltd 
www.compasshousing.org 
reception@compasshousing.org 
1300 333 733 

 
Raymond Terrace 

National Affordable Housing Consortium Ltd 
www.nahc.org.au 
info@nahc.org.au 
07 3169 2500 

 
Raymond Terrace 

 
Singleton 

National Housing Group Pty Ltd 
www.nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
housing@nationalhousinggroup.com.au 
02 9091 0160 

 
Singleton 
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Lismore 

The North Coast Community Housing Company Ltd 
www.ncch.org.au 
(02) 6627 5300 
 

Goonellabah 

 
 
 
UnitingCare NSW.ACT 
www.uniting.org/ 
ilu@uniting.org 
1800 864 846 

 
 
 
 

Woodburn 

 
 
 
Tweed 

Evolve Housing Ltd 
www.evolvehousing.com.au 
 info@evolvehousing.com.au 
1800 693 865 

Tweed Heads 

National Affordable Housing Consortium Ltd 
www.nahc.org.au 
info@nahc.org.au 
07 3169 2500 

 
Tweed Heads 

The North Coast Community Housing Company Ltd 
www.ncch.org.au 
(02) 6627 5300 
 

Tweed Heads 

Zinkohl Pty Ltd Tweed Heads 
 
   Orana 
 

Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
Dubbo Regional 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

 
Dubbo 

Compass Housing Services Co Ltd 
www.compasshousing.org 
reception@compasshousing.org 
1300 333 733 

Dubbo 

Mid-Western 
Regional Housing Plus 

www.housingplus.com.au 

info@housingplus.com.au 

  1800 603 300 

Mudgee 

 Riverina 
 

Local Government Approved Participants Suburbs 

Griffith Argyle Community Housing Ltd 
www.argylehousing.com.au/contact/contact-argyle 
 

Griffith 

 
 
Wagga Wagga 

Argyle Community Housing Ltd 
www.argylehousing.com.au/contact/contact-argyle 

 

Bourkelands 
Kooringal 
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Southern Inland 

 

Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
Goulburn Mulwaree 

Australian Affordable Housing Securities Ltd 
www.aahsl.com.au 
nras@aahsl.com.au 
1800 940 773 

 
Goulburn 

BaptistCare NSW & ACT Goulburn 

 
Wingecarribee 

 Argyle Community Housing Ltd 
www.argylehousing.com.au/contact/contact-argyle 
 
 

Bowral 
Burradoo 
Moss Vale 
Welby 

Mid North Coast 
 

Local Government Approved Participants Suburbs 

Coffs Harbour Mission Australia Housing Ltd 
www.missionaustralia.com.au 
housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au 
1800 269 672 

Coffs Harbour 

Mid-Coast The Trustee for PGG Unit Trust Forster 

Northern Rivers 
 

Local Government area Approved participants Town or Suburbs 

 
 
 
Lismore 

BaptistCare NSW & ACT Lismore 
National Affordable Housing Consortium Ltd 
www.nahc.org.au 
info@nahc.org.au 
07 3169 2500 

 
Goonellabah 

 

http://www.aahsl.com.au/
mailto:nras@aahsl.com.au
http://www.argylehousing.com.au/contact/contact-argyle
http://www.missionaustralia.com.au/
mailto:housingenquiries@missionaustralia.com.au
http://www.nahc.org.au/
mailto:info@nahc.org.au

